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 PIONEER STUDENTS OF THE MONTH.  Pioneer Career and Technology Center has chosen Shelby seniors 

Maggie Ensman and Ashley Stroup as Students of the Month.  Ensman was nominated by her Media Communica-

tions Instructor Lynn Moritz and is the daughter of Karla Lawrence.  Stroup was nominated by her English        

Language Arts Instructor Mary Cosker and is the daughter of Jon Stroup and Angie Logue. 

 HOLIDAY CARD DESIGNED BY PIONEER STUDENTS.  Ontario Junior Nicole Patrice from Media Communica-

tions designed the winning cover for the Pioneer holiday card contest this year.  Bucyrus Junior Autumn Swartz 

from Graphic Arts designed the inside greeting.  There were 54 entries this year in the contest.  The winning     

design is sent to Pioneer’s constituents in the area. 

 WELDING PROGRAM FEATURED IN THE HOBART INSTITUTE OF WELDING PUBLICATION.    Recently the 

Welding Program was featured in a photograph in the Hobart Institute of Welding Publication, The World of Weld-

ing.  Speakers from Hobart visited Pioneer which resulted in Pioneer’s inclusion of their feature, “Picture Yourself 

at Hobart.”  The publication can be read at www.welding.org. 

 GRAPHIC ARTS STUDENTS CREATE SIGN FOR PERFORMING ARTS PROGRAM.  Graphic Arts students 

Matt Thurston and Ehron Wood created a 2 X 3 metal sign to be hung at the Performing Arts building in downtown 

Mansfield.  Students utilized Photoshop and Illustrator for the design and created the lettering with the vinyl ma-

chine (see photo below). 

 

 

 

  

 


